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Children and young people are the future of the horse industry and

any child who is involved should be able to participate in a fun and

safe environment, and be protected from harm. There is no doubt that
involvement with horses and ponies, be it in a sporting or leisure context,
can have a very powerful and positive influence on young people.

British Equestrian places the highest priority on safety and enjoyment;

It recognises that it has a duty of care towards children within the horse
industry. The Safeguarding for Equestrians Workshop outlines the roles and
responsibilities that The Pony Club and other British Equestrian member
bodies have in their duty of care towards young people and promotes good
practice within the horse industry.
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